February 6th, 2020, 6:30 p.m. Farm Bureau Office Emmetsburg, Iowa

The Palo Alto County Board of Supervisors were invited to meet with Farm Bureau representatives on Thursday, February 6th, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. at the Farm Bureau Office in Emmetsburg. Members present: Roger Faulstick, Ron Graettinger, Keith Wirtz, Craig Merrill, Linus Solberg.

The Supervisors gave an overview of items and issues that are taking place in county government and answered questions. Each supervisor talked about the board's and committee's that they serve on. Ron Graettinger talked about the recent bid letting for the bridge deck over lay project and the Upper Des Moines Board. Keith Wirtz talked about drainage, roads and the Iowa Drainage District Association. Craig Merrill talked about the Northwest Iowa Care Connections and mental health regions. Craig serves on the economic development board and the 3rd Judicial District. Linus Solberg talked about the MCO's, windmills, solar energy and the jail committee that he serves on. Roger Faulstick talked about the jail committee, Iowa Workforce Development Board, Central Iowa Detention Center and the NW Iowa Planning & Development and RIDES Board.

Carmen Moser, Auditor, discussed the proposed budget for FY21 and gave an update on duties and responsibilities in the Auditor's Office.

No action was taken. The Board of Supervisors adjourned at 8:00 p.m.	
Roger Faulstick, Chair	Carmen Moser, Auditor